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To whom it may concern: 
 
I am writing as pastor of a church (Destiny Foursquare Church) who uses your services.  
As we are looking at our budget for 2010, we are already having to make cuts in order to 
make our budget work in the current national economic state.  We are asking that you 
block the rate increase for the sake of us and other non-profits who are trying to make a 
difference in our community. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Brent Parker 
Destiny Foursquare Church 
Rapid City, SD 57701 
 


